
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Effective Date:  October 1st 2015 

Last Time Buy Date:  September 30th, 2016 

Last Time Ship Date:  September 30th, 2016 

Discontinuation Details:  Panasonic will discontinue the JM Series Power Relays due to low market demand. 

Suggested Replacement: Slim Type: ALF1*** (See the attachment for suggested replacement part numbers) 

Affected Part Numbers:  JM1AN-****-DC**V-F (See the attachment for all part numbers) 

Datasheets:  See the attachment 

Notes: The LF series is a direct replacement for the JM slim type.  There is no direct 
replacement for the JM flat type or for any 48VDC coil type. 
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